
Submitter: Pamela McGlynn 

On Behalf Of: Myself 

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2697 

We are all over worked and underpaid. Do what you need to do to get more staff to 

keep the patients safe! This situation is snowballing. As more people burn out from 

overwork due to being understaffed, they leave, further reducing staffing numbers.  


